
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 21, 2018 

 

 

Celina Cardenas  

Atmos Energy Corporation 

5420 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1861 

Dallas, TX 75240 

 

Dear Ms. Cardenas: 

 

 On behalf of the entire Farmers Branch City Council and residents of Farmers 

Branch, I want to thank you for the generous donation of $1,000.00.  

 

 These funds will be used to purchase fire and life safety equipment for the City of 

Farmers Branch.   These funds will be utilized by the Fire Department to help pay for a 

HURST Strongarm electric forcible entry rescue tool for Q-133.     

 

 Once again, the Council and I thank you. 

     

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     Robert C. Dye, Mayor 

 


